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LATE ITEM

MOTION

Director Parker:

The Pease Development Authority (“PDA”") Board of Directors hereby
authorizes the Executive Director to send the attached letter dated May 23,
2024, to the Rockingham Planning Commission in support of the Town of

Greenland’s proposed Route 33 Winnicutt River Bridge improvement project.
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May 23, 2024

Mr. David Walker

Assistant Director

Rockingham Planning Commission
156 Water Street

Exeter, NH 03833

Subject: Bridge Improvements at Winnicutt Road on Route 33 in Greenland
Dear Mr. Walker:

The Pease Development Authority is writing to you in support of the Town of Greenland’s proposed
project concerning improvements to the Route 33 Winnicutt River Bridge in the Town of Greenland.
PDA understands that funding is in place for NHDOT to conduct an Engineering Assessment that will
provide recommendations for bridge improvements. PDA believes a project to implement the
recommendations is a next logical step, and that improvements to the bridge and the adjacent Bayside
Road/Winnicutt Road intersection by NHDOT should increase safety for vehicles, bicyelists. and
pedestrians that use the Route 33 corridor through Greenland.

PDA encourages the Rockingham Planning Commission to look favorably on Greenland's proposal.

Sincerely,

Paul E. Brean
Executive Director
Pease Development Authority
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